
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Secretary Acosta, 

David Fisher <okifish64@gmail.com> 
Friday, May 26, 2017 10:08 AM 
Talk to DOL 
Fiduciary Rule 

I write this letter to voice my concern and severe displeasure at the Fiduciary Ruic that was put in place by the 
Obama administration and is currently on a 60 day hold. 
I am a small investor with a very trusted investment advisor and the Fiduciary Rules fee increases will severely 
impact my ability to invest. The Rule is misguided and although ]twill make a lot of money for investment 
advisors it will impact my ability to continue to fund many of my investments. 
I arn also very concerned about the Department of Labor acting out of scope and placing rules on investments 
that should be governed by the SEC. 
I encourage you at a minimum to extend a delay to 365 days for review and to also hold public hearings on this 
rule. 

Thank you, 

David Fisher 
US Navy LCDR RET 
792~802-1839 


